May 14, 2018
Dear Reed-Custer Board of Education:

We recently had Mr. Mark Smith’s cabinetry class build and install 19 cabinets in our kitchen. They are
beautifully made and look great! The students did a fantastic job with both the building and installation.

I'think I may have even learned a little bit while listening to Mr. Smith instruct the students in each step!
I am very thankful to have had the opportunity to see our students in action and reap the benefits of a
job well done!

Sincerely,

Stacy Schott



